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-----Original Message----- 
From: PUCWeb Notification <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>  
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 12:00 PM 
To: Monica Barrios-Sanchez 
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb 
 
The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Kristin Tupen 
Submission Time: Jun  9 2024 11:24AM 
Email: kristintupen@icloud.com 
Telephone: 530-680-2962 
Address: 11 N 3667 E 
Rigby, ID 83442 
 
Name of Utility Company: Rocky Mountain Power 
 
Case ID: PAC-E-24-04 
 
Comment: "I just read that they weaned a 26.8 % rate increase! No! I am sick of these power companies 
making their investor money off the back of the people needing the power! They are getting as bad as 
PG@E in CA where we moved from and doing the same sneaky crap, hoping consumers won't notice. It 
isn't our fault that they are being sued by OR for starting wildfires, if OR would manage their forests like 
other states it wouldn't happen, same with CA. I really hope the commissioners on Idaho's board will do 
the right thing and say NO, to protect the consumer who is barely hanging in this horrible Democratic 
ruled government. Idaho is suppose to be fiscally conservative and thus I would hope those looking at 
this rate increase would rule that way. It is time to stop this abuse by these power companies, Idaho will 
be resembling CA here pretty soon thanks to policies forced on us by the feds and by corrupt power 
companies like Rocky Mountain! I don't care if Idaho is paying the "lowest" of any state or whatever BS 
they put out, it is still a huge rate increase and we just had one last year! If you allow this to go through 
shame on you and Little should be ashamed as he appointed those making these rulings. I will be writing 
his office next and our Attorney Generals. " 
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